
FIFE COUNCIL 

22 JUNE 2023 

 

Motion on Item 10 Religious Representatives Voting Rights and Appointments 

  

It is recommended that Council: 

Deletes paragraphs 2 and 3 of the report’s recommendations and substitutes with the 

following:-   

  

2.        note that at its meeting held on 9th June 2022 it agreed, by approving Committee 

Powers, that each of the religious interest representatives should have voting 

powers in connection with the Council’s education functions but that they would 

not be able to vote at a scrutiny committee on any education matter which the 

scrutiny committee has called in from the Cabinet Committee,  

  

3. resolve that, as this was agreed by the Council in June 2022, Fife Council should 

abide by that decision and carry the voting rights of the appointed religious 

representatives through to the end of this Council term in 2027.  It would be for 

the next Council to consider this matter again when agreeing its future 

governance arrangements. 

  

Proposed by Cllr Altany Craik  

Seconded by Cllr Tom Adams 

 


